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Public notice of election 
Voting by mail 

 

 
 

By this public notice, Natalie Black, the Returning Officer announces the following to the electors of the 

municipality. 

1. The following seat is open for candidates: 

 

• Candidates for the Seat of Councillor # 6 

 

2. Any nomination papers must be filed at the office of the Returning Officer (or the assistant designated to 

receive nomination papers, where applicable) on the following days and time –  

 

From May 5th, 2023 to May 19th , 2023 – Schedule: 

• Monday   From 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.   From 1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

• Tuesday   From 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.   From 1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

• Wednesday  From 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.   From 1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

• Thursday   From 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.   From 1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

• Friday   From 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.   From 1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

 

Important: On Friday, May 19th 2023, the Office will be open continuously from 9 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

 

3. If more than one person wishes to be a candidate for the same seat, you may exercise your voting right by 

going to your assigned polling station on the following dates and hours: 

 

• Polling day: Sunday,  June 18th 2023, from 10 a.m. to 8 p.m. 

• Advance polling day: Sunday, June 11th 2023, from noon to 8 p.m. 

  

Municipality of the Township of Wentworth              Polling day: June 18th, 2023 



 
SMC-1-VA (22-03) 
Act respecting elections and referendums in municipalities, s. 99 
Regulation respecting voting by mail, s. 5 

 

 

4. You can vote by mail if your domicile is not located in the territory of the Municipality. 

 

To vote by mail, your written application must have been sent to the Returning Officer no later than June 

1st , 2023.  

 

*The ballot papers for voting by mail will be sent as of June 2nd, 2023.  

 

If you are registered to vote by mail and you have not received your ballot papers by June 12th ,2023, you can 

contact the Returning Officer to obtain new ones.  

 

*Ballot papers must be received at the office of the Returning Officer no later than Friday, June 16th 2023, 

at 4:30 p.m. 
 

5. The following person was appointed as Election Clerk:  

Johanne Asselin 

 

6. The following Assistant have been designated to receive nomination papers (where applicable):           

 Johanne Asselin 

 

7. You can contact the Returning Officer (or his or her assistant, where applicable) at the following address and 

telephone number. 

 

Returning officer 

Address: 175 Louisa road, Wentworth QC J8H 0C7 

Telephone: (450) 562-0701 x. 2926 

 

Assistant 

Address: 175 Louisa road, Wentworth QC J8H 0C7 

Telephone: (450) 562-0701 x. 2928 

 

Signature 

Given in Wentworth on this day May 2nd, 2023 

 

 
________________________________________ 

Returning officer 


